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To:
Subject:

Paula <mitchell2203 @dodo.com.au>
Tuesday, January 26, 2010 9:06 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
"Regulation of Retail Forex"

Dear Sir/Madam,

It is ridiculous to reduce the leverage down to 10:1 what about free enterprise!!!!

Stop ruining the country with ridiculous red tape!!! Keep out with your regulations!!!

Very Againstt

Paula Mitchell


